Cobbler Creek OSHC Newsletter



TERM 4// WEEK 9// 2023

Acknowledgement of Country

Cobbler Creek OSHC acknowledges the Kaurna People as the traditional custodians of the land that we live, learn

and play on. We pay respect to Elders past, present and emerging and acknowledge their



spiritual connection to country.

A Great Big

What a wonderful end to the year! A big thank you to all of our beautiful families who have helped make our year so special. We couldn't be more appreciative of your wonderful communication and support throughout 2023.

A special thanks to all of the thoughtful gifts that our families have brought in for our staff – we appreciate your kindness more than words can say!

With just one week of Vacation Care to go before our two week break, we can't wait to see what exciting adventures 2024 will bring us at Cobbler Creek OSHC.

Welcome Anna!

We have a new Assistant
Director at CCOSHC! Anna is Early
Childhood trained and we are so excited
that she has joined our team! So far, Anna
has been spending time connecting with
our children and families and helping to
create a more thoughtful environment for
our children. Please help us welcome
Anna to our Cobbler Creek family when

you see her around the service.



Contact Information

- (L) Phone: 8251 5291
 - Mobile: 0434 365 589
 - Email: info@cobblercreekoshc.com.au



2024 Bookings Now Open

2024 Before School Care and After School Care sessions are now open. Please login to FullyBooked to make any bookings for the New Year!

your name here

We understand how frustrating it must be to be losing jumpers, hats, drink bottles etc. so we ask you to please send your children to OSHC with labelled items! This is also important during vacation care where we get a surplus of unnamed casual items in our lost property. Any unnamed items will be kept on our lost property table for two weeks before we donate them so please ensure that anything that may not remain on your child at all times is named!

Hats and Sunscreen

1111111

CCOSHC follows the Cancer Council SunSmart Policy which requires all staff and children to wear sunscreen as well as a sun safe hat that protects their face, ears and neck when the UV rating is 3 or higher. When outdoors, staff and children are to wear sun safe clothing that covers their head, shoulders, back and stomach.

Children wearing the wrong clothes and/or without a hat will not be permitted to play outside or come on our excursions.

0

Cancellations

The service follows a 7 day cancellation policy for BSC and ASC, which includes swapping of sessions. One weeks notice is required to adjust and meet the ratio/staffing needs. Please keep this in mind when making and cancelling bookings for your children. Vacation Care and Pupil Free sessions follow a different policy where all bookings are final with the exception of a medical certificate.

Vacation Care

If you have booked your child/ren into the upcoming Vacation Care, please ensure you have read the program thoroughly. Excursion days in particular are very fast paced, where we need to be on time for our busses and venues. Any children who come to OSHC after the sign in time written on the programs may no be able to come along with us.